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Dear Tuttle Families, 

 
We are so excited to kick off our Eastport Tuttle PTO Fun Run this year! We have a limited time to raise funds to 

reach our goal of $10,000! The money raised will be used to support various activities and events for our students! 

 

Some of the things that we’ve accomplished as a result of fundraising like this are our Book Vending Machine, 

various assemblies and subsidizing of field trips, class and building-wide rewards, supply donations, staff 

appreciation, student appreciation, amazing student events, and more…By supporting our PTO we can continue to 

provide memorable experiences for our students beyond the classroom. 

Here’s how it works - Students will run laps on the custom racecourse at the Eastport field on October 2nd.  Family 

and friends can support the runners by giving pledges on the website. 

 

Please Register at – Tuttle Fun Run 

 

Attached is the prize list that students will earn by reaching various goals for fundraising! 

There will also be prizes awarded at school: 

• Top earning classes per grade will receive extra PE, Art, Library, or extra Recess! 

• Top earning students per grade will have Lunch WITH THE PRINCIPAL! 

• The Top 2 students that raise the most in the school will get to be the ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL FOR A 

DAY! 

To increase the excitement and school spirit, we will be providing all students with custom t-shirts that they will 

wear for the Fun Run and Field Day!     

 

We hope you will get involved in this fun activity with much thanks for the Eastport Tuttle PTO!! 
 

 
 

Jeanmarie Zambelli 
          

http://www.esmonline.org/
http://www.esmonline.org/
https://go.dojiggy.io/tuttleavefunrun

